
  
 

 

 

 

Santa Visit  

We are very excited as Santa is going to be visiting school 
on Friday 7 December 2018 at the FoC Christmas Bazaar. 
 

If your child(ren) would like to meet with him in his 
Christmas grotto and receive a gift from him then please 

complete the slip below and return to the FOC post box in 
an envelope marked ‘Father Christmas Visit’ with a cheque 
or cash for £3 per child.   
 
Cheques should be made payable to Friends of Crescent. 
Please return the form by Tuesday 3 December.  
 
Times will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like my child(ren) to see Santa and receive a gift 
from him. 

Name(s) & Year(s): _______________________________ 

 

Total Enclosed __________ 

 

Any dietary requirements ______________________ 


